From: McKay, Doug- FS, HEPPNER, OR

To: Taylor, Leslie -FS
Subject: FW: [External Email]Comments on Ellis Timber Sale
Date: Monday, April 25, 2022 4:34:23 PM

Ellis comment.

From: Narcy vuil

Sent: Saturday, April 16, 2022 4:39 PM
To: McKay, Doug- FS, HEPPNER, OR <Douglas.Mckay@usda.gov>
Subject: [External Email]Comments on Ellis Timber Sale

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse @usda.gov

Hi,

| am very concerned and in opposition to the Ellis Timber Sale. It is too large, it will have extreme
negative effects on old growth forest areas, cause significant loss of habitat for many animals and
birds, and damage to Native American tribal rights and practices. | am asking you to scrap this
timber sale. It is a bad idea.

Sincerely yours,
Nancy Yuill

Nancy Yuill
Pronouns: She/Her


mailto:Douglas.Mckay@usda.gov
mailto:leslie.d.taylor@usda.gov
mailto:Spam.Abuse@usda.gov



